
Wynn School PAC Meeting Minutes 

March 21, 2019 at 6:30pm 

Meeting held in Wynn School Library 
(Respectfully submitted by Lori Carriere) 

 

Attendance 

Carolyn Gaglione- Co Chair 

Lori Carriere-Co Chair 

Mr. Weir-Principal 

 

Welcome 

Carolyn Gaglione opened the meeting 6:40pm. 

 

Minutes 

Minutes & Treasurers report from the January 24, 2019 meeting were reviewed and a motion was made by Lori 

Carriere to approve minutes as posted. The motion was seconded by Mr. Weir. The January 24, 2019 meeting 

minutes were unanimously approved. 

 

Principal’s Report 

Mr. Weir has no new staff requests at this time. He acknowledged that the staff thoroughly enjoyed the soup & 

salad bar the PAC provided for them on February 14th.  The book fair was also well attended and the staff was 

thrilled with the fulfillment of their wish lists! A job well done by Kim Trodden and all the volunteers that helped 

out. 

 

Treasurers Report 

Carolyn reported that we have a $7,838.96 balance. There is an estimated end of year balance of $5,612.63.   

 

Scholarships 

Mr. Weir drew 2 scholarship winners. Haley Mignon and Merlin Charlton from TMHS were each winners of a 

$250.00 Wynn Middle School PAC scholarship. The scholarships will be handed out at the senior awards night. 

 

Arts & Enrichment 

Maureen Castiglione has booked a “live storyteller” for both 7th & 8th grades. The students & staff will be seeing 

either Anne Frank or Helen Keller on May 22.  The Museum of Science has a traveling physics show that would be 

good for early fall and we will try to book that. 

 

BoxTops 

N/A  

 

Hospitality 

Mr. Weir gave his approval for the annual staff luncheon to be hosted on Thursday, May 23rd in the library.   Lori 

Carriere will set up a sign up genius for donations along with other needed items. The PAC received a nice Thank You 

card from the staff for all the goodies that they have received the past few months. They loved the soup & salad 

bar! 

 

 



Book Fair 

N/A 

 

Fundraising 

Lori Carriere suggested we look into selling soup for a fall fundraiser option. Andover track team was very successful 

with this fundraiser this past fall/winter. Has an option to donate to the food pantry.  

 

Officers for 2019/2020 School Year 

The position of Co-Chairs, Secretary and Treasurer are up for re-election next year.    

 

Upcoming Events 

5/23/19-Staff luncheon 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:05pm 

  

Next PAC meeting is Monday, May 20th @ 6:30pm Wynn Library  


